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— Festival of Cultures *  — 

May 7-13, Virtual 
 

— Radiography Pinning Ceremony * — 
May 11, 6 p.m., Virtual 

 
— Tuesday Evening Speaker Session: Advanced 

Manufacturing * — 
May 11, 6:30-7:30 p.m., Virtual 

 
— Sonography Pinning Ceremony *  — 

May 12, 6 p.m., Virtual 
 

— Nursing Pinning Ceremony * — 
May 14, 1 p.m., Virtual 

 
— 48th Commencement Exercises Virtual 

Ceremony * — 
May 14, 3 p.m., YouTube Live 

 
— Drive-through Graduation Celebration * — 

May 14, 5-6 p.m., Main Campus  
 

— Summer 10-week Classes Begin — 
May 24 

 
— Fall 16-week Classes Begin — 

Aug. 23 
 

*Free Event    ^Student Vouchers Available  

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Maxwell Walpole, assistant editor 
 
On April 2, the PVCC Student 

Government Association held a virtual 
game night over Zoom. The 
entertainment chosen for the event were 
Jackbox TV party video games, which 
offered an array of delightfully zany 
experiences that kept the atmosphere of 
the event light and playful. Tee K.O., a 
game in which players create unique t-
shirt designs by matching up slogans 
and drawings provided by the other 
players and vote on which shirt is best, 
proved especially popular. Bizarre 
creations like a grotesque drawing of 
the cartoon character SpongeBob with 
the caption “why, just why” below it 
were among the panoply of horrors 
created during the event.  

 In a unique touch, the entire event 
had an overall costume party theme, 
with a $100 gift card prize for the best 
dressed participant. As colorful posters 
advertising the event recommended, the 
attendees came dressed to impress. 
Costumes ranged from the grizzled 
monster hunter Geralt of Rivia from the 
Witcher franchise to nefarious mischief
-maker Waluigi from the Mario 
franchise. Ultimately, Lucas Lockheart 
won the gift card, and Jané Van Dyk 
won best dressed for their costume.  

According to SGA member Ginger 
Hood, “Despite not having as much 
attendance as we would’ve liked, the 
game night itself actually went really 
well because we were a little bit 
concerned when we were planning it 
that Zoom would have connection 
issues, or that we wouldn’t actually 
have enough people to play.”  

When asked about other upcoming 
SGA events, Hood said “The SGA does 
hope to do the game night again, so it’s 
going to be recurring.”  

Fun and Games 

with the SGA 

SGA Game Night. Screenshot by Maxwell Walpole  


